
Neumann, Riley D - DNR 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Cc: 
Subject: 

Hi Debby, 

Neumann, Riley D - DNR 
Friday, September 20, 2019 10:46 AM 
'Debby Skogen' 
Ron Anderson; Jason Powe ll; Diana Symitczek 
RE: Auto Repair on Vliet, BRRTS Activity 03 -41 -286924 

I am approving the requested U&C costs for the addition of one unit of concrete penetration at the Auto Repair on Vliet 
site. The total cost approved for this add ition is $75.06. 

I will add this ema il to our electronic file as a record of the approval. Be su re to include this email with your claim(s) that 
include these costs . 

Let me know if you need anything else. 

Best, 
Riley 

Riley D. Neumann 
Phon e: (414) 263-8699 

Ri ley.Neumann@wisconsin.gov 

From : Debby Skogen <debbys@metcohq.com> 

Sent: Friday, September 20, 2019 10:03 AM 
To: Neumann, Riley D - DNR <Riley.Neumann@wisconsin .gov> 

Cc: Ron Anderson <rona@metcohq .com>; Jason Powell <jasonp@metcohq .com>; Diana Symitczek 
<dianajs@metcohq .com> 
Subject: Auto Repair on Vliet, BRRTS Activity 03-41-286924 

Hi Riley, 

I am writing to request a cost cap for the Drilling Project at the Auto Repair on Vliet site, PECFA #53205-1833-81. The 
cost that needs to be approved is as follows: 

Task 15/MDT40, Concrete Penetration - 1 x $75.06 = $75.06 

If you are alright with making a note in tracker to approve these r;:osts, METCO is fine with that, as well. 

Thanks, 
Debby 

Debby Skogen 
METCO - Environmental Program Assistant 
debbys@metcohq.com / 608-781-8879 
709 Gillette St, Suite· 3, La Crosse, WI 54603 
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